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Developing Potential without Limitations 

Thursday 3rd May 2018 
Dear Parents, 
 
RE: Year 6  Cricket tournament Friday 18th May 2018 
 
We have been invited to enter a team for a year 6 Cricket festival being organised by Club Sport. The 
fixture will take place at Claytons School from 9:30 until 11:30. Mrs Goodchild will be accompanying 
the children.  
 
We can only take 15 pupils to this festival, so participation priority will be given to children who return 
their forms first.  
 
We plan to travel to the workshop by coach leaving school at 8:45. The participating children will 
therefore need to arrive in school for registration at 8:30am.  
 
Please return the permission slip below by Wednesday 9th May so that we have a clear idea of 
numbers for the competition and can confirm places in the team.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mrs Jo Reid BA (Hons), PGCE, MA, NPQH 

Headteacher 
 
 
Year 6 Cricket Festival Friday 18th May 2018 
 
Child’s name ________________________________________  Class __________________ 
 

 I am willing*/not willing* for my child to participate in the Cricket tournament at Claytons 
School 

 I give permission for _____________________________ to travel by coach.  

 My child has the following medical conditions and requires the following medication: 
______________________________________________________________ 
 

 Signed ______________________________ (Parent/Guardian)   
 

 Date__________________ 
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